
 

SuperSail 

 News! 

News - Information 

Shortly SuperSail will release the new SuperSail App, Version 2.4.  

We experience continued and significant interest in our solutions for 

monitoring both sailing and motor yachts of all sizes and lately we have started 

supplying Yacht Monitoring solutions to some of the most prestigious 

Yachbuilders worldvide. 

 

The 2018 SuperSail App: 

Our new Version 2.4 of the SuperSail App will be released to AppStore and 

PlayStore within a few days. 

New functions and features: 

• The battery level in the wireless sensors are now measured every time 

the sensor is activated (ie. every time you pass by the movement sensor, 

opens a hatch etc. - both when the alarm is ON and OFF)  and an SMS is 

send if the battery level is too low. However we still recommend to 

change batteries in all wireless sensors once every year in order to 

ensure optimal signal and security. 

• The Alarm Status buttom is now shown with a red ikon, if the connection 

to the alarm is lost, ie. no GSM signal or the alarm has run out of power.  

• The User Settings buttom is now shown with a red ikon in case no 

mobile telephone numbers are entered into the alarm recipient list.  

• If a temperature sensor is attached, the temperature ikon now will be 

shown in red, in case the temperature is not updated, ie. if the sensor 

has run out of battery. 

 



 

What to do: 

• From AppStore for iOS telephones and from PlayStore for Android 

telephones you will receive a notification when the new SuperSail 

Version 2.4 App. is available.  

• Your settings will not be changed when you install the new App. 

• When the App. is installed you just use your present login. 

• We recommend that you update to the new Version 2.4 in order to 

ensure that the latest security updates will be applied. 

 

Our many sensors can easily be retrofitted and thereby further improving the 

monitoring of your yacht. 

A SuperSail water sensor is a very good safety measure in your yacht, in order 

to give you an early warning in case a hose leaks, water tank leaks or in case a 

sea-valve is damaged by frost, corrosion etc.  

A SuperSail temperature sensor which shows the actual temperature in your 

yacht can give you a “overheat” or frost alarm – you determine the limits.  

In addition many of our SuperSail users are very satisfied with the ability to 

switch on the deck light via the remote control when boarding the yacht at 

night. In addition many SuperSail users are using the App.to remote control the 

heating, cooling in order to ensure that the yacht is ready and comfortable on 

arrival. This is all possible if you install our remote controlled SuperSail 4 

Device Control Box which includes 4 build in relays ready to connect to your 

SuperSail Marine Alarm. 

You are indeed welcome to contact us in order to get information and advice 

with respect to all the possibilities you have as a SuperSail Marine Alarm user.  

SuperSail wishes you a good and safe autumn and winter and look forward to 

the sailing season 2019! 

 

SuperSail 

info@super-sail.dk 


